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CARBON MONOXIDE:  
NO SCENT, SOUND OR COLOR

Carbon Monoxide (CO) is a colorless, odorless gas that 
can cause illness or death. Prevent CO poisoning by 
installing a CO detector and checking and replacing its 
batteries regularly. Learn  
more about protecting 
yourself and loved 
ones from CO 
poisoning and 
the symptoms of 
CO poisoning at 
cdc.gov

THINK YOU  
SMELL GAS? 
CALL PGW AT  
215-235-1212
Natural gas has an unpleasant, rotten egg-like 
odor for easy detection and your safety. If you 
think you smell gas, leave the area immediately, 
then call PGW at 215-235-1212. 
Remember, if you think you smell gas:
NEVER Use electrical devices.
NEVER Use an open flame, matches or lighter.
NEVER Try to locate the source of the gas leak.
NEVER Try to shut off any natural gas valves  
or appliances.
NEVER Re-enter the building or return to the 
area until a qualified utility representative says  
it is safe to do so. 



About natural gas
Customers like you who choose natural gas  
appliances over their propane, oil or electric  
counterparts, can save an average of $300 to  
$2,262 annually, according to the American  
Gas Association. And there are more benefits: 

CLEAN
• �Natural gas is the cleanest fossil  

fuel available.
• �Natural Gas is today’s readily  

available environmental energy 
choice. It can help address several  
environmental concerns, including smog,  
acid rain and greenhouse gas emissions.

EFFICIENT 
• �Our nation’s distribution system is 

comprised of more than 2.2 million 
miles of underground pipes.

• �PGW is responsible for managing 
6,000 miles of that system, allowing 
for gas to be delivered directly to you.

RELIABLE 
• �Regardless of the weather,  

customers can depend on the deliv-
ery of natural gas.

 • �PGW adds another layer of  
reliability to its service by holding a  
portion of natural gas on reserve for  
extreme cold weather. 
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INFORMACIÓN 
Y SERVICIO en 
ESPAÑOL
Para traducción en 
español, llame al 
215-235-2175, Lunes - 
Viernes, 8 a.m. - 6 p.m.


